
 
 
 
 

 
Safeguarding Update 
 
In the event of a school closure, if you do have any safeguarding concerns please contact 
the following staff members: 
 
Miss C Worrall – c.worrall@cannockchase-high.staffs.sch.uk 
 
Mrs C Mills – c.mills@cannockchase-high.staffs.sch.uk 
 
 
Should you require any further advice or guidance, or if you believe that the concern is more 
urgent, you can contact the following agencies for support: 
 
First Response – 0800 1313 126 
Childline – 0800 1111 
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